
The Rose Society Of NSW 

Invites you to  

The National Rose Championships 

Roses by the Sea 

The Rose Society of NSW are proud to be hosting the 

 National Rose Championships being held at The Pavilion, 2 Bong Bong Street, Kiama,  

from Friday 29 April through to Monday 2 May 2022. 

Apart from coming along to see the beautiful displays of roses, we have guest lecturers  

and a floral art demonstrator we think you would be interested in and enjoy.  

Please use Attached Booking Form to make your booking. 

Saturday 30 April 

10.00am  Graham Sargeant    $10  pp   The environmentally friendly approach to managing pests and diseases. 

11.00am  Diana Sargeant        $10  pp     Choosing healthy Roses and caring for them. 
 

To Register:          Please print out the attached Booking Form. 

        Direct Credit your Payments to Rose Society of NSW 

 BSB:  032—689     Account: 214952 

When completed please email your   

Booking Form along with the Banking Receipt  

to Kristin Dawson at :rsnswsecretary@gmail.com 

If you have any questions, please contact Kristin Dawson on :  0422 157 353 

2.00pm   Dr Uwe Stroeher      $15 pp     Head of Research and Development with Neutrog. 

                          As a microbiologist Dr Uwe will educate us on  

                                                                              maintaining our soil and garden with the impact of  

                                                                              climate change. 

Sunday 1 May 

11.00am     Judith Little           $20 pp    A very creative floral artist, a member 

              of the Queensland Floral Art Society  

                         and the Royal Horticultural Society of NSW. 


